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Greenscape Committee Meeting Notes 

Ernest Memorial Park 
Friday, October 18, 2024, 9:00am 

 
Attendees: Ann Lichter, Tracey Furman, Katherine Wood, Beth Pierce, Yvonne Gurney, Helen Wilkes, Alex 
Marini. 
 
The Greenscape Committee met at Ernest Memorial Park with town staff and the arborist from the 
Mulheron Tree Experts to review the trees onsite and discuss maintenance. The goal is to remove ailing 
trees or trees not well-suited for the site and prune back overgrown trees so that the park looks nicer, has 
better visibility, and can be assessed for how to incorporate new vegetation and design elements. The 
group identified several trees that need to be pruned or removed. Mulheron's arborist will provide a quote 
to the Town for consideration. The committee also discussed planting more holly trees along Connecticut 
Avenue for screening on the west side of the rain garden, but no decisions were made. 
 
Beth Pierce also shared the results of her conversations with several people who were involved in various 
efforts related to the design of Ernest Memorial Park for the Committee's consideration.  
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